
Hello to our Members, 

The biggest news in our latest COVID-19 Update is that we now have a dates for our Club 

Championships. Pity I will be on a holiday for Round 3, again. C’est la vie. Details are below, so book 

these dates into your calendar now. 

2020 Club Championships 

4 July   Monthly Medal 

 Round 1 Club Championship 

 Round 3 Captains Trophy 

11 July Round 2 Club Championship 

18 July Round 3 Club Championship 

 Round 1 Matchplay Qualifier 

25 July Round 4 Club Championship 

 Round 2 Club Championship 

1 August Monthly Medal 

 Round 4 Captains Trophy 

Remember all these are Stroke events played off the Black Markers for Men and Red Markers for 

Ladies. 

Drinks Cart 

Unfortunately, the alcohol laws still prohibit alcohol on the course. our drinks cart will be back in 

operation this weekend selling drinks of the non-alcoholic kind.  

Clubhouse Operation 

We are open for food and drinks in the clubhouse, but we are still operating under the COVID-19 

Safe Plan. Remember, you must be seated to be served as there is no service allowed from the bar 

and please sign the register when you enter. We still encourage the use of EFTPOS for payment or 

putting credit onto your membership card. 

Club Cook 

It was very unfortunate that Adam decided to leave us and look for another venture. This means we 

have an opportunity for a Club Cook. If you or you know someone that may be interested in a Casual 

Cook position with the club, please contact me at the clubhouse. 

Private Cart Shed 

Work will begin shortly on our new Private Cart Shed. There will be space for 20 private golf carts in 

the new shed. There are still some spaces available. If you are interested parking your cart on 

course, please contact me at the club for the details. 

I look forward to catching up with all our members at the club. Come and say hello and let me know 

if you have any suggestions to keep improving our club. 

Thank you and happy golfing. 


